
Friends of the Iroquois river 
 

 
 

Meetings are held at the Conservation Club in Brook, Indiana. 
The Conservation Club is located on Highway Street approx. 1/4 mile South of S.R. 16. 

After turning South off of S.R. 16 go DUE SOUTH until reaching the club. 
The Club is a newer log cabin on the right hand side of the road next to Lake Kenoyer. 

The Library is located on the NW corner of the intersection of Highway Street and S.R. 16. 
The Park is located on the NE corner of the intersection of Highway Street and S.R. 16. 


